
            ​April 2020 

We’re in this together 
 

This is a difficult time for all of us. As we learn 
more about COVID-19, businesses and the people 
they employ may be overwhelmed by feelings of 
uncertainty and fear. However, we must remain 
confident that our community will come together 
and recover from this unprecedented time. 

While the economy will certainly feel the 
effects of this crisis, it is too soon to know exactly 
how severe the impact will be. At this moment, we 
must focus on the public health aspect of this crisis. 
It will take each one of us to stop the spread of this 
virus by taking every available precaution, including 
social distancing. As many of your lines of business 
are considered essential during the new 
Safer-At-Home initiative, I urge you to follow 
guidelines set forth by the CDC. 

Both the Wisconsin Builders Association and 
the Shawano Country Chamber of Commerce have 
pages dedicated to providing resources for 
businesses. If you think of other support services 
we may provide, we welcome your feedback on 
what we can further do. Let’s make sure we 
support each other during this difficult time. 

 
Nathan Falk, Executive Officer 
wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 

 
RESOURCES: 
https://www.shawanocountry.com/covid-19-resources-for-businesses/ 
https://www.wisbuild.org/news-1/covid19 

mailto:wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com
https://www.shawanocountry.com/covid-19-resources-for-businesses/
https://www.wisbuild.org/news-1/covid19


THANK YOU for your support! 

To say the least, it’s been an interesting few 
weeks. It was March 12 when we learned our 
Home Show wouldn’t be able to take place. As this 
is our major annual event to fund scholarships and 
operation of our organization - we are hoping to 
rebound from this quickly! 

We offered our vendors options of a full refund 
or supporting our programs with their show fee. 
We’d like to extend our thanks to those who’ve 
helped make our scholarship award fund healthier! 

● $540 U.S. Cellular 
● $265 Raddant Electric Service Inc. 
● $100 AbbyBank, CoVantage Credit Union 
● $50 Armor Shield Metal Roofing, Wallrich Agency 
● $25 Williams SK Enterprises Inc., Wausau  

Homes of Appleton, Concrete Cutters Inc.  

We’d also like to thank those who’ve agreed to 
sponsor our upcoming events!  

Community Service Projects​ - Concrete Cutters Inc. $50 
Sporting Clays Event Sponsor​ - AbbyBank $100 
Sporting Clays Stations​ ($35 each/10 available) - Concrete 
Cutters Inc., Exquisite Windows & Doors, Wallrich Agency, 
Brincks Exteriors 
Kids from WI Event Sponsor​ - AbbyBank $500, Charlie’s 
County Market $350, Village Tractor $200 
Kids from WI advertising​ - Brincks Exteriors $110, Exquisite 
Windows & Doors $60, Wallrich Agency $60, Concrete Cutters 
Inc. $30 
Golf Outing Hole Sponsors​ ($75 each/18 available) - Exquisite 
Windows & Doors, Concrete Cutters Inc., AbbyBank, Brincks 
Exteriors, Wallrich Agency 

 

Hard Hat Happy Hour Cancelled 
 

      Our Hard Hat Happy Hour scheduled to take 
place on April 14 at Woodstock Flooring & Design 
Center in Birnamwood will be moved to next year. 
 

2020 Events/Meetings Calendar 
 

May 12 - Sporting Clays Shoot - J&H Game Farm 
June 9 - Picnic - Kuckuk Park, Shawano 
July 8 - Kids from Wisconsin Show, Shawano HS 
August 11 - Golf Outing - Golden Sands, Cecil 
Sept. 8 - Officer Elections - Stubborn Brothers 
October 13 - Officer Installation - Antlers, Bonduel 
NOVEMBER - No Events 
Dec. 8 - Breakfast Meeting - Angie’s Main Cafe 
 
RED = OPEN TO THE PUBLIC / Spread the word! 

Lego Home Builders Contest 

 
CALLING ALL LEGO BUILDERS ages 3-17! Looking for 
something fun for the kids to do? Want to add a 
little 'tech ed' into their home school education? 
We're having a Lego Home Building Contest and 
challenging all Lego builders age 3-17 to show off 
their master Lego skills! Winner/winners will 
receive prizes donated by Greg Brown of the SCHS 
Building Trades Program! Submissions are due 
Monday, April 6th. 
 
How does it work? 
1 - Pull out that tub of Legos. 
2 - Build the best house out of Legos that you can. 
3 - Snap a photo of your Lego House. 
4 - Send the photo to us by Facebook Message ( 
https://www.facebook.com/WolfRiverBuildersAsso
ciation/​ ) or by email wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 
by Monday 4/6/20. Please include the first name 
and age of the child who built the house. 
5 - Our team of 'experts' will select the winners. 
Depending on entries, winners will be broken into 
age categories. 
6 - We will post all of the homes and the winners 
on Facebook. 

     We're looking forward to seeing all of the 
fantastic creations you come up with! 
 

Print and radio advertising availability 
  

         ​ Looking to advertise? Let us help! Our print 
advertising program is with the Market Messenger, 
a direct-mailed advertising publication that reaches 
over 25,000 households and businesses throughout 
the area. We have advertising space available on a 
first-come, first-serve basis, appearing the third 
week of the month. Our next ad is scheduled for 
April 16.  
     The cost is ​$390 per year/single ad space 
(​equals $32.50/month​) or ​$112.50 per quarter 
(​equals $37.50/month​). Choosing a year-long 
commitment will save you $5/month (​$60/year​). 
We also have a radio advertising program through 
Results Broadcasting for $60/month that still has 
availability.  
     If you are not currently advertising and would 
like to be added to either program, please let us 
know at  ​wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com​. 
 

https://forms.gle/GXmmVDMwWQ6XB6YD6
https://www.facebook.com/WolfRiverBuildersAssociation/
https://www.facebook.com/WolfRiverBuildersAssociation/
mailto:wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com


Membership News 
 

Memberships Renewed – Welcome Back! 

● Felts Construction Company, Inc - Chuck Felts 
● Wolf River Habitat for Humanity - Mark Flunker 
● AbbyBank - Darci Kotter 
● Moede and Sons Inc - Curt Moede 
 

Members – Renewal Due March 
● K+K Dish It - Kyle Foral 
 

Members – Renewal Due April 
● Hawkeye Hearth & Home - Dale Hawkinson 
● Tundraland Home Improvements - Hope 

Kosmerchock 
 

Non-Renewing Members 

The following members have either allowed their 
membership to lapse with NAHB or have opted to not 
renew their membership.  If you see this past member, 
please thank them for their past membership, and 
encourage them to renew today. 
● Wallace Floor Covering LLC - Jeff Wallace 
 
Help boost our membership! 

 

      ​Please​ invite member prospects​ to membership 
meetings!  We’ll pay for their meal for the first 
meeting to give them the opportunity to see what 
we are all about.  We’ll also give ​you​ a $10 Kwik 
Trip Card for bringing them!  Share our 
membership info by sharing this link: ​WRBA 
Potential Member Letter 
     There are lots of reasons to maintain your 
membership!  We’d love to hear what you find 
valuable in your membership …the networking? 
Dinner meetings?  Discounts through NAHB? 
Contracts, Legal Hotline, Home Show discounts, 
advertising discounts, Rebate Program through 
WBA, Advocacy?  Let us know!  ​Membership 
Chairperson​: ​Trish Kieckhafer – 715-853-9961 
 

 

Kwik Trip Gift Cards Available 
 

WRBA has Kwik Trip Gift Cards.​  Denominations 
currently in-stock are $10, $25 and $50.  They’re 
available for sale during any of our meetings. You 

may e-mail Nathan at 
wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com or fill out our online 

ORDER FORM 
 

 

Wolf River Builders Association 

   2019/2020 Board of Directors 
 
 

President Mark Flunker 
Wolf River Habitat for Humanity 
320 E. Richmond St. 
Shawano, WI  54166 
Mobile: 715-584-5995 

  

President Darci Kotter 
Elect AbbyBank 

1213 E. Green Bay St. 
Shawano, WI  54166 
Work: 715-526-2265 

 

Treasurer Don Pedersen 
KerberRose, S.C. 
115 E. Fifth Street 
Shawano, WI  54166 
Work: 715-526-9400 

 

Secretary Lori Zuleger 
Concrete Cutters, Inc. 
1020 Prospect Lane 
Kaukauna, WI  54130 
Work: 920-766-1721 
 

Past Trish Kieckhafer - Stone Creations of WI 
President      ​(Work: 715-526-8690) 

 

Builder Keith Graf – Contractor’s Choice Lumber  
Directors        (Mobile: 715-853-8579) 

John Maule – Maule Construction LLC  
       (Work: 715-745-2256) 

 Bill Rapaich – Top Shelf Builders Inc. 
      ​(Work: 715-524-2016) 

                      Greg Brown - SCHS Trades Program 
                           ​(Work: 715-526-2175) 

  

Associate  Mike Johnson – M J Electric ​(715-853-7630) 

Directors Cap Wallrich - Wallrich Agency  
                                                (Work: 715-526-2156)  

                             Justin Buntrock – Exquisite Windows &  
                                    Doors  ​(Mobile: 715-851-5309) 
   

State Trish Kieckhafer – Stone Creations 
Directors Greg Brown – SCHS Building Trades 

 

Executive Nathan Falk  
Officer Email:  ​wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 

 Website:   ​www.wolfriverbuilders.org 
Ph:  715-853-2310 (no texting) 

 

  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17txMu90nszWYMopZ76_7U9eo4ttP6_JzrTeZfNMsOmk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17txMu90nszWYMopZ76_7U9eo4ttP6_JzrTeZfNMsOmk/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17W00HUQaZhSqXpgTGwbpXObiCpJ10q7n/view?usp=sharing
mailto:wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com
https://wolfriverbuilders.org/


 

https://forms.gle/GXmmVDMwWQ6XB6YD6


 

 

https://www.nahb.org/en/members/member-savings.aspx


 
  

https://www.nahb.org/en/members/member-savings.aspx


 

https://www.nahb.org/en/members/member-savings.aspx


 

https://wolfriverbuilders.org/our-members

